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I oppose this bill.  This industry does not need additional regulations, there are 

enough already.  You would know that if you had looked into all that is going on now 

with this industry.  

Additional regulation is what governments push and make the whole industry 

cumbersome and difficult.  Let the established system continue and don't add 

roadblocks to an essential  

service our communities need. More regulation is NOT the answer. 


